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Newsletter:    23rd June 2023     Issue:  35 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  :  Class Photos, EY Sports Day, Parent 
Survey, Y1/Y6 Sports Day, Secondary Transfer Course (Y6), Registration for 11+ Results (Y5), 
School Trip Update (Y5), Trip to Littlehampton (Y2), Peripatetic Music Lessons (Y3/Y4) 

  
Dear all 
 
Although we have started to think about end of year of events, with practises for Sports 
Day and rehearsals for our production, our major focus is upon ensuring that learning 
continues at pace to ensure that we teach all of the curriculum to prepare children for 
transition to their new year groups.  
 
Today, is an especially busy day: Year 5 visiting Wren Davies farm in Prestwood to make 
pizza and understand how food is produced and a group of Year 6 children are attending 
a celebration to showcase work they have done in Lego League! We are incredibly 
grateful to Miss Kennedy for all her hard work in arranging sponsorship of the project 
from Bosch UK and for giving up her time to provide programming and project 
management opportunities to children in Year 6. Look out for more information about 
this in next week's newsletter and on the website.  
 
On Wednesday evening, some of us were honoured to attend the Buckinghamshire 
School Awards at Pinewood Studios. Sanam Khan, Co-Chair of Governors had kindly 
nominated us in the category of Senior Leadership Team and we made it through 
judging to be one of 3 schools in the final round. Sadly, we did not win, but it was an 
enjoyable evening and were very grateful for the recognition of our hard work and 
success. You will find some photographs of the event on the website using this 
link:  https://www.highworth.bucks.sch.uk/web/news/189861 
 
We know that families will be celebrating Eid on either Wednesday 28th or Thursday 
29th June and send very best wishes for some wonderful family celebrations. We will 
look forward to wishing, those celebrating, Eid Mubarak in person on Friday 30th June at 
Sports Day. 
 
Kind Regards 

Clare Pankhania  
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PARENT ZONE 

 

ATTENDANCE  
 

The display board at the front of the 

school shows each year group’s weekly 

attendance. 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  97% 
(CLASS: 2M) 

WELL DONE 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

95% 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES NEXT WEEK: 
 

 

 

Tuesday 27th June: 6.30pm 

Summer Music Concert 

 

Friday 30th June: am 

Y1/Y6 Sports Day followed by picnic lunch 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 


